
 

 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request:  Our Reference CTMUHB_256_21 
 

You asked:  
   

Following the advice of the Ministry of Justice (Freedom of Information) Disclosure 
Team (HM Prisons and Probation Service), I would like to request information on 

the following: 

 
Information, statistics and studies on the use of psychotherapeutic, 

chemical, electrical and hormone (including oestrogen) therapies and 
treatments for male homosexual prisoners at HMP prisons in Wales 

during the period 1952-1972. 
 

I would be most grateful if you could let me know what information, statistics and 
studies you hold for HMP/YOI Parc, and how I may be able to access them. 

 
Our response: 

 
Cwm Taf Morgannwg University Health Board does not hold the detailed 

information requested above relating to HMP/YOI Parc, during the period 1952-
1972. 

 

Cwm Taf Morgannwg University Health Board was established on the 1 April 2019.  
Prior to this, the Bridgend area would have been part of the former Abertawe Bro 

Morgannwg University Health Board area and, previous to this, it would have been 
Bro Morgannwg Trust and not the Cwm Taf Health Board area.  Therefore, you 

may wish to redirect your request to FOIA.Requests@wales.nhs.uk. 
 

However, HM Prison Parc did not open until 1997. 
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